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The Thank-offering Leaflet.
The title of the story which has been selected by the Board as a

Thank-offering Leafiet, and which is now ready, is "Mrs. Grantley's
Heathen." Price 8 cents per dozen. It is one of Emily Huntingdon
Miller's stories, prettily told and pointed, and will, we trust, help to bring
home the lesson of thank-offering to many hearts throughout the Church.

Mrs. Telfer will also supply Thank-offering envelopes at 20 cents per
hundred.

Will secretaries, when-sending for literature, kindly bear in mind that
it is not necessary to register letters containing postage stamps or small
sums of money?

Presbyterial Meetings.
The semi-annual meeting of Toronto Presbyterial will be held in St.

Andrew's Church, Brampton, on Friday, Oct. 18th. It is expected that
Miss Sinclair, of Indore, C. India, will address the meeting at the after-
noon session.

The annual meeting of the Barrie Presbyterial will be held in Colling.
wood on the 29th and 30th October.

NOTE.-If Secretaries of Presbyterial Societies will kindly notify the
Editor of the LETTER LEAFLET, intimation of the time and place of holding
Annual and Semi-Annual Presbyterial meetings will be made in the
LETR LEAFLET.

Annual Meeting, Bruce Presbyterial Society.
The annual meeting of the Bruce Presbyterial Society was held in

Knox Church, Paisley, on Thursday, Sept. 5th, and proved to be one of
the most successful meetings ever held by the society. Enthusiastic dele-
gates ta the number of 50 were present from nearly all the Auxiliaries in
the Presbytery. The President, Mrs. John§ton, of Paisley, occupied the
chair. The morning session was occupied with routine business, reports
from Auxiliaries, etc. At the afternoon meeting the attendance was very
large. The surrounding districts and sister churches were well represented
showing that in all Christian congregations in the vicinity there is a little
band of women interested in the great command, " Go ye into all the
world," recognizing that however wide they may differ in creeds and
doctrines they are one as co-workers in the great cause of advancing and
extending the Kingdom of Christ. Miss Miller, of Paisley, welcomed the
delegates in a neat and pointed address which was acknowledged by an


